
 

NOTICE 
 

Dodge County is looking for interested people from Claremont/Ellington, 
Wasioja/Concord and At Large to serve on the Planning Commission for the 2021 to 
2023 term.  For details on eligibility and information about the position, please 
contact the Environmental Services Department at (507) 635-6272.  Applications 
will be accepted until 4:30 p.m. on December 11, 2020.        


